
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chute Parish Council 
There will be a meeting of Chute Parish Council at 7.30 pm on Thursday 3rd June 
2021 at Chute Village Hall. All Councillors are summoned to attend.  
 
Members of the public are welcome to attend the meeting, alternatively they can 
e-mail matters for discussion to the Clerk. 
 
Heather Bourner  
Clerk to Chute Parish Council 
clerk@chuteparishcouncil.co.uk 
Telephone 01264 773976 

                                     AGENDA 
1) Apologies  
 
2) Public participation 
 
3) Declarations of interest. 
 
4) County & Police reports 
 
5) Minutes & matters arising 
 
6) Specific reports 
 
7) Review of green areas and parking issues 
 
8) Salt bin review 
 
9) Proposal re footpaths Standen Farms 
 
10) Byway Chute 3- concerns raised 
 
11) Finance  
 
12) Verge Cutting 
 
13) Planning-  
To note the following Wiltshire Council decisions: None 
 
To review the following planning applications: PL/2021/05466- fell 1 Laburnum tree- 
Glebe House, Upper Chute 
 
14) Resignation of Clerk 
 
15) Correspondence 
 
16) Any other business 
 
17) Date of next meeting 1st July 2021, 7.30pm Chute Village Hall 
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